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Benton County Planning Division:

I would like you to directly address Republic Services as to why they do not ship greater
Portland area waste to the regional landfill in Arlington. It was specifically designed to accept
metro area waste. Transport by train to Arlington is efficient and extends the life of our
LOCAL landfill (Benton and adjacent counties) and protects our roads and communities from
excessive truck traffic. 

Thank you,

Kim

Kim Jones
1440 NW Menlo Drive
Corvallis, OR 97330
(541) 740-0919
k.jones.corvallis@gmail.com
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